
Dear High School Parents,


Please save the date and join us for the greatest Fall Festival of all! We have NEW 
attractions, BIGGER rides and EXCITING changes to the Morgan Market, formerly known 
as the Country Store. Thank you in advance for partnering with the PTL to make the Fall 
Festival a success! Here is how your child’s class is contributing:


7th - 11th grade - Homemade casseroles for the Morgan Market 

12th grade - Homemade cakes for the Morgan Market


Please drop off casseroles & cakes in the football concession stand on Tuesday, October 
18th, from 7:30-9am.You have the option of donating $20 instead of making a casserole or 
baking a cake. Please complete this form and return it to school by September 16th. 
Students who return this form by September 16th will get an out of uniform day on October 
18th.

**************************************************************************


Morgan Market 2022


Child’s Name ______________________ Homeroom Teacher _______________________


_______I will make a casserole/cake for the Morgan Market


_______Enclosed you will find my donation of $20. I am not making a casserole or a cake. 


Morgan has Venmo. You may send your contribution to Morgan Academy 

(@Morgan-Academy). When using Venmo please include your child’s name, homeroom, 

and Morgan Market contribution.


_____________________________________________

Parent Signature


Thank you for your support! 


